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Jeff Mowatt
J.C. Mowatt Seminars
410A - 56 Avenue S,W,
Calgary, Alberta
T2V OG5

Dear Jeff:

Thank you for your participation in our 1996 Western Canada GFOA Conference, Your
presentation was timely, informative and relevant for our conference delegates. From
all indications, the conference was a resounding success, and your participation
contributed to that success.

Thanks again!

Yours truly,

Paul Rie
Conferen Chairman
1996 Western Canada GFOA Conference
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